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HEALTH MANAGER   
 
 
 
 
 

 
22 April 2020 

 

 

 
Dear Patients,  

 

 

 

At Norwest Private Hospital, the safety of our patients and staff is paramount.  

 

In a proactive, cautious response to the presence of the Novel Coronavirus COVID-19, we have decided to 

temporarily reduce patient visitors to the Special Care Nursery, Maternity Ward and Birth Unit.  

 

During your upcoming Hospital stay, your partner or support person (one nominated support only, not 

interchangeable) will be the only people permitted to be with you in the unit. Partners will still be able to 

stay overnight, however we request that no siblings visit at this time. We also ask that other family and 

friends do not visit.  

 

Please be assured that we are acting with extra caution to safeguard the wellbeing of you and your baby 

and give you the best start to new parenthood.  

 

If you have any concerns, do not hesitate to contact your obstetrician or Nurse Unit Managers.  

 

Thank you for your understanding – we will work our very hardest to ensure your experience is a safe and 

comfortable as possible.  

 

If you have any concerns, please contact me on 8882 8580 or mobile 0428 413 802.  

 

  Kind regards,  

 

Michelle McKenzie 

Women’s Health Services Manager 
 

 


